
Re: TREES ON JUBILEE AVENUE 

.-

ITEM 3 

MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 77 

COUNCIL MEETING Dec. 1/75 

The following report from the Municipal Engineer contains information on 
an inquiry that was raised by Council on November 3, 1975 with respect to 
acacia and maple trees on the east side of Jubilee Avenue from Imperial 
Street to Watling Street. 

This is for the information of Council. 

MUNICIPAL MANAGER 

MUNICIPAL EN.GINEER 
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COUNCIL ENQUIRIES - NOVEMBER 3, 1975 

24.NOVEMBER, 1975. 

TREES ON JUBILEE BETWEEN IMPERIAL AND WATLING 

At the time of the enquiry the watermain construction was approximately .a half a 
block north of Victory Street and progressing southward. The trees in question 
are located south of Victory Street and are situated approximately 14 feet west 

.of the east property line. Although the original design showed the new watermain 
to be constructed on the 14 foot offset primarily because that is the standard 
offset used for watermains, we were readily able to revise the offset to 21 feet 
west of the east property line without incurring any additional expense. This 
was done and the watermain construction has now been substantially completed 
and no trees have been affected, 

This is for the information of Council. 
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MUNICIPAL ENGINEER 




